
 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
Bid #111218 Heritage High School Interior Wall Repaint Two Buildings 

October 30, 2018 
 
The following changes and/or additions to the Bid Documents shall apply to bids made for and to 
the execution of the various parts of the work affected and all other conditions shall remain the 
same. 

 
Careful note of the Addendum shall be taken by all bidders so that the proper allowances may be 
made in strict accordance with the Addendum. ​Bidder shall submit their bid on the Bid Proposal 
Form and mark Section F of the form acknowledging receipt of this addendum. Failure to do so 
may subject the Bidder to disqualification. 
 
In case of conflict between Bid Documents and this Addendum, this Addendum shall govern. 
 

● ITEM #1: Change to Project Timelines 
○ The project start date will be December 21, 2018 and must be completed by 

no later than Friday, January 11, 2019. Bidders must submit a detailed project 
schedule as required in the Required Bidder Forms due at bid closing.  

● ITEM #2: Contact name change in Questions Regarding the Bid Documents, 
Scope of Work, and/or Specs of the Project 

○ All questions concerning this Bid shall be submitted in writing by e-mail to 
the Director of Purchasing, Joe Lawrence at ​joe.lawrence@puhsd.org​ on or 
before November 7, 2018 at 4:30pm. Please indicate the Bid title in the 
subject line. Contact with District personnel shall be made only through 
e-mail; telephone calls will not be accepted. Answers to questions will be 
posted on the District Website as RFIs. 

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Joe Lawrence 
Director of Purchasing 
joe.lawrence@puhsd.org 
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